
Ladies we did it! Another 
successful year of making 
and giving to those in our 
community. From babies, to 
children, to those facing 
health concerns and domestic 
abuse. WE ARE touching our 
neighbors. Thank you for 
making this all possible! 
From making things at home 
to stuffing/sewing items at 
our monthly meetings, 
donating items to collecting 
fabric/yarn from neighbors 
trying to “pair-down” their 
stashes. Each and every one 
of you make the Material 
Girl’s efforts successful.


2023

 MEETING DATES


1 p.m.


Monday, October 23, 2023


Tuesday, November 14, 2023

Thursday, December 14, 2023


September and 2024 dates to be

determined at a later time. 


June 6, 2023

MAY/JUNE 2023 NEWSLETTER

Pre-K teacher Jane Ziolkowski receiving mini 
origami bags and books at Bunnell Elementary 
school.

Bunnell Pre-K Receives Bag of 
Books!


Ms. Ziolowski for the second year in a 
row was the happy recipient of mini 
origami bags made by the Material Girls. 
Students received bags and donated books 
by the MG’s and Scholastic books Ms. 
Ziolowski has been collecting throughout 
the year.

As a special treat, after Lucie and I gifted  
the bags and books to Ms. Ziolkowski 
Lucie read to the class of twenty.


Projects Planned for 
the Fall


The Material Girls will be 
working on quilts this Fall 
after a bountiful donation 
of colorful fabric was 
received this May. We 
hope to have a group 
effort with everyone tying 
quilts at some of our Fall 
meetings. DO NOT BE 
INTIMIDATED. If you 
can tie your shoe laces, 
you can tie a knot on a 
quilt!



Women, Infants and Children (WIC) Florida Department 
of Health are always thrilled when Lucie drops of 
blankets, quilts, baby hats, bibs and bears for the babies 
and children who visit WIC.

“CHRISTMAS COME TRUE" 
STOCKINGS STARTED FOR 
CHRISTMAS 2023


It is never to early to start work on the “Christmas 
Come True” stockings for children and young adults. 
Many of you have started working on the stockings 
for next Christmas and some of you are sewing them 
this summer. Thank you to all you wonderful elves! 
The recipients of these stockings are always very 
appreciative of receiving much needed items in our 
handmade stockings.

GHWC MATERIAL GIRLS

Thank you to everyone who has started work on the 
Christmas 2023 stockings. Preparing stockings 
before December allows us to not rush to make 
stockings during the busy holiday season.

Lucie and I hope that each and everyone 
of you have a glorious, fun-filled, and 
exciting summer. Take a break from your 
normal routine and try doing something a 
little different this summer. 


Happy summer!

lucieglachance@gmail.com, 

603-203-0538

michelle_kreisskeating@verizon.net 

301-758-0538 
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